
Did you know? 
 

At Mother Nature’s 

Preschool, we have an 

Arrivals and Departures 

Policy that states: 

Parents/guardians are 

encouraged to be on time for 

scheduled arrival and 

departures, so that we can 

ensure adequate staff is in 

place. 

Parents/guardians must sign 

their child in and out of the 

program in the Sign In/Sign 

Out book at the entrance. 

You must sign in as soon as 

you arrive on the premises 

and out when you leave the 

building. This is for 

insurance purposes. If your 

child is not signed in/out in 

this manner, legally, 

insurance will not cover 

your child in case of an 

accident. 

Dear Parents, 
Here it is, May, and our program 

will be celebrating our Mom’s this 

month. The children always enjoy 

baking cookies, and creating gifts 

for their Moms. We will be hosting 

a Mother’s Day Tea in our 

classrooms on May 12thfrom 3:00-

4:00pm. We hope to see you 

there. If you are unable to attend 

you can send someone in your 

place (Aunty, friend, Grandma). 

The Preschool will be having a 

Head into Summer Raffle. 

First prize will be aStayCation at 

the Medicine Hat LodgeSecond 

Prize, Barbeque Package 

(burgers, sausage, steaks & 

smokies) Third prize will be a 

Family Movie Pass. We will 

have the books of tickets 

available and we want to 

encourage our parents to sell 

them to other friends and family 

to help us fundraise. 

 

 
Reminders 

- Please make sure your child has 

a hat and good walking shoes, as 

well as a spring jacket or rain coat. 

We like to enjoy the outdoors as 

much as possible. 

-It’s that time of year for 

sunscreen and insect repellant. 

We provide sunscreen for a $5.00 

charge for the season or you may 

provide your own. These 

permission forms will be in the 

sign in/out books. 

-The Summer Program only 

has a few spots left. If you are 

planning on having your child 

attend please make sure you 

have signed up. 

- We have attached the May 

TalkBox as well, and encourage 

you to have a look at it and 

maybe do an activity at home! 
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